
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
6th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Christmas Party - Thursday 16th December  
 
As part of our Christmas celebrations throughout school, our Christmas Party will take place on 
Thursday 16th December from 1:00pm until 3:15pm.  
 
Throughout the morning pupils will be preparing for their parties by making and preparing food, 
creating party games and various activities for the afternoon.   
 
Pupils may come to school in their own party clothes but please ensure they have suitable 
footwear and their winter coats to wear at morning break and lunchtime. 
 
Once again this year, we would welcome a small donation of £2.00 for the party food and prizes. 
Please pay at www.scopay.com, cash to your child’s class teacher in an envelope marked with 
their name or handed in at the school office. 
 
All allergies will be catered for but please let the office know of any allergies or dietary 
requirements, by Wednesday 15th December.   
 
Please also let us know if you do not want your child to take part in this celebration. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
L Hackfath 
Head Teacher 
 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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